
9 April 2015 

 

Dear Brothers/Sisters, 

  This year we will hold a special session of the School of the Wisdom 

during September 2015 at the Himalayan Centre of the Indian Section at 

Bhowali. Maintaining the spiritual atmosphere of the old Ashram in Bhowali, 

the new centre has been built with modern facilities suitable for study, 

meditation, and retreat. It can accommodate about 30 delegates in newly built 

rooms with en suite bath rooms.  The facility has hot water and the caterer 

provides excellent North Indian food. The newly commissioned ‘Dr. Radha 

Burnier Hall’ can accommodate 100 delegates. The centre provides a 

panoramic view of the mountain ranges and valley and is conducive to quiet 

meditation and contemplation.  

 Bhowali is about 300 kms from the New Delhi Airport. Cars will be 

arranged to pick up delegates from the Airport and drop them back.  Other 

Himalayan centres like Nanital, Ranikhet, and Almora are in the vicinity of 

Bhowali so also are the seven lakes known as Sat Tal. The School of the 

Wisdom session will be held from 7 to 17 September 2015. The delegates are 

expected to arrive by 6 September 2015.  The Session will be directed by Prof. 

R. C. Tampi, Director of the School of the Wisdom at Adyar and member of the 

General Council. The subject of study will be “Ancient Wisdom: Modern 

Insight” based on the book by Shirley Nicholson. A copy of the book will be 

provided to each delegate. 

This session of the School of the Wisdom is being organized by the 

International Headquarters and no cost is payable for the course. The cost for 

the accommodation and food is US$600 per person for the period from 6 to 17 

September 2015. Delegates at their option may stay on an extra four days for 

visiting other places in the Himalayas for an additional US$50 per day. 

Transport charges from and to the Airport and for local tours (optional) will be 

charged on an actual basis.   

 Interested participants may please contact the international Vice-

President at <ivp.hq@ts-adyar.org>. A recommendation from the head of your 

Section, Region, etc., is required. 

 

(Tim Boyd) 
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